
 

Summer 2025 Tolerances - REMINDER 
 

July 2, 2025 
 
 
 
As a reminder from the notice issued on March 31st, all shippers must maintain a system imbalance no 
greater than one-day based on the average daily load of your customer group. As FEI holds the OBA at 
each interconnect location and is required to trend to zero on a daily basis, it is imperative that all 
shippers contributing to the OBA maintain minimal system imbalances.  
 
This one-day tolerance applies to each service areas independently including the Lower Mainland 
(including Vancouver Island), Interior, Columbia, and East Kootenay. To note, at this point in time, the 
Westcoast tolerance for the Interior region is currently exceeded. 
 
Shippers are required to trend imbalances within each service area to no greater than one-day by July 
18th.  
 
 
Any questions or concerns, please reach out. 
 
 
Note this posting will be appended to the news flash section of our web site for your future reference: 
https://www.fortisbc.com/NaturalGas/Business/TransportationServiceOption/TransportMarketersActivi
ties/Pages/default.aspx 
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